Dear Valued Customers,

Please be informed that our Call Centre will not be available on 18 November 2022 (Friday) to 19
November 2022 (Saturday) from 9.00 am to 6.00 pm due to the upcoming General Election (GE15).
Nevertheless, we are still contactable via email at info@prlma.my, website and PRIMA Homes

Facebook.

Our Call Centre will be back to normal operations on 20 November 2022 (Sunday).

Thank you.



